
Nutrition 
in the New Year

     Presented By:

     From:

  
Rachel Steinke, Registered Dietitian, RD, LD, MFN
Center for Healthy Weight & Wellness

Come to the Coldwater Public Library
Monday, January 23th

6:00 pm

This will be a free presentation from 
a registered dietitian on the topic of 

Nutrition in the New Year.


